
          NEXT MEETING  
     TAKI’S RESTURANT 
            609 Pearl St. 
          Darlington, SC    
               May 8,  2017 
6:30 PM for eating/fellowship 
  7:00 PM  for Club Meeting 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 

Grover Fincher             05/19 
Debra Abbott                05/24 
Donna Smith                06/02 
 
 

 
 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 
Phil and Diane Murphy 
Nick and Abby Osorio 
 
      
    2017 CLUB  OFFICERS     
            
Pres.   Al Robinson      496-7207 
Secretary, Rena Mears     250-1152   
Treasurer, Susan Pace     230-0212  

    

NEW CLUB WEBSITE:   
swampfox.aaca.com 

 
EMAIL:swampfoxcarclub@aol.com 

          MAY  4, 2017 
EDITOR’S  NOTE: 
         For personal  reasons,  Sammy Lee has 
requested that he be relieved of his duties as 
president of the club. The club has accepted his 
request and offered thanks for his hard work and 
great service. 
 

Robinson's Ramblin's 

 

I will be assuming the leadership role as Sammy 
Lee has resigned as president. We all need to 
thank Sammy for all the hard work he has done 
for the club.He will continue to be an active 
member of the club,for which I am very thankful. 
 
I want to thank Curt Smith for the great job he did 
in setting up and leading the judging seminar we 
did 2 weeks ago at Bill Edwards shop.Thanks 
also to Bill for letting us use his place to do the 
seminar. He has a super facility.We accomplished 
a lot at the seminar and Curt will be going over 
the results in chart form at our club meeting May 
8. 
 
I was happy to see the good turnout for the 
seminar. We had a lot of our new members 
participate and I think we all learned a good bit 
about judging.We will do a short practice judging 
session at the club meeting so I encourage all 
members to be there.This will be a good lead-in 
for the car show on Sat. May 13 at the Florence  
Flea Market. 
 
Please put Sat. May 13 on your calendars,we 
need all the help we can get for the show.This is 
our first show for the 2017 season,so we need to 
have everyone there.         (Continued) 

 Swamp Fox Region 

     NEWS              

           FROM THE 

          CELEBRATING OUR 36th YEAR AS  AN ACTIVE CLUB 



   TENTATIVE  2017 CAR SHOW SCHEDULE 
            
 
           May 13,        SPRING FLING CAR SHOW,   Florence Flea Market,  Swamp Fox Old     
                                Car Club 
 
           May 20,        MARION FOXTROT FESTIVAL, Marion, SC.   by Cruizin 4 Christ 
            
           May 27,        SPRING BLAST CAR SHOW, V,  Swan Lake, 822 W. Liberty St,   
                                Sumter, SC.   Head Turnerz Car Club.     (See above) 
            
           June 10,       SANTEE FORD, CRYSLER, DODGE, JEEP AND RAM CAR & TRUCK     
                                SHOW,   2601 Paxville Hwy. Manning, SC,    Sumter Cruisers 
            
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   CARAVAN TO SUMTER CAR SHOW 

            All club members, wives and any guests. we are planning a club CARavan to the Sumter 
Iris Festival this year. Saturday May 27th we will  meet in the Belk parking lot with as many 
vehicles as we can muster and drive to Sumter together. Wear your club shirts/hats and plan on a 
good time. We can finalize our start time at our next meeting. Talk this event up as we need to 
support our Sumter friends. Tom Spence is our contact person (843-665-0564). 
                                                        
 
 

 

Robinson Continued: 
There will be lots of activities as we go thru the summer 
months with car shows. We will try and travel to many as 
a group, have get togethers and mabe a couple of 
picnics thrown in. 
 
We have a great car club,some super new members and 
a good place to meet. I encourage each of you to get a 
new member this year.As we go forward,new members 
bring new ideas and enthusiasm to our club. 
 
See you at the May 8 meeting! 
              
 
 
 
 
 
SWAMP FOX OLD CAR CLUB 
723  S. Cartersville Hwy. 
Timmonsville, SC    29161                                    
             Al 

                 CAR STORIES   
             We would like to have every club member 
put together a litle write-up on their car and a little 
about themselves for the club newsletter.  This can 
be emailed to Jesse Hill at jhill937@aol.com.  Every 
one has a funny or interesting story related to a car 
they have  or did have at some point. Not good at 
writing?  Call 843-346-9892 and share it with Jesse 
and he canput it in writing.. 
                                                    Al 
          


